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	Altay Kulginov
	   Yours: 12.11.2024
	No 30/105

	Embassy of the Republic of Kazakhstan 
in Estonia
	
	

	tallinn@mfa.kz
	   Ours: 27.11.2024
	No 9-8/1291-2






Dear Ambassador,

Thank you very much for our pleasant meeting on 13 November. I would like to thank your embassy and personally you for your great contribution to the development of cultural cooperation between Estonia and Kazakhstan.

I would also like to thank you for the kind invitation to the concert of Astana Philharmonic on 14 December. Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the concert that day due to other commitments. I wish you a successful event and look forward to our next meeting.


Yours sincerely,



Heidy Purga
Minister of Culture of Estonia
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